
 

November 4, 2021 
 
 
 
Ms. Marcia Hultman, Cabinet Secretary 
Department of Labor and Regulation 
123 West Missouri Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
 
Dear Secretary Hultman: 
 
The Government Operations and Audit Committee requests that you provide the agreement between the 
State’s Appraiser Certification Program and Cassidy Peters, which outlined the training plan relating to 
Ms. Peters’ appraiser application.  The information provided will be kept confidential by Committee 
members and staff to the Committee.    
 
Please send the information to Tim Flannery, staff to the Committee, and he will confidentially 
communicate the reports to Committee members.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Senator Kyle Schoenfish, Chair 
Government Operations and Audit Committee 
 


